DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL

X>7) SONEPAT

Circular No. DPSS/ACAD/22-23/07 Date: 23 February 2023

NATIONAL GIRL CHILD DAY

Dear Parent

Greetings!

This is to share that Department of Education and Literacy, Govt. of India celebrated the
National Girl Child Day on 24 January 2023. This event was attended virtually by a large
number of girl students and representatives from States and UTs. The event was planned to
highlight the importance of Self Defense Training and the physical, emotional and psychological
aspects of self-defense in context of school children, particularly girls. The programme is now
available on YouTube, and the link of the event is as under:

You Tube link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DQ6uWyqgaXijk

It is requested that your child watches that, this video and inculcates the self defenses techniques,
as desired.

With Warm Regards,

Delhi Public School, Sonepat

Delhi Public School, Bahalgarh - Meerut Road, Khewra Sonepat- 131001 (NCR Delhi) State-: Haryana (INDIA)
Phone :0130 - 6611000 (30 Lines) Mobile- 9811152077, 9416018010
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